CEDRIC HAYDEN

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
HOUSE DISTRICT 7

June 26™, 2020

Timothy G. Sekerak

Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building, H271
Salem, OR 97301

Potential Conflict of Interest on House Bill 4204

Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

I Voted in Support of HB 4204. I would like to state a potential conflict of interest on HB 4204 because
my wife and | have in the past and are currently prov1d1ng direct affordable private financing for families
leading to homeownership. ,

Sincerely,

[ o

Representative Cedric R. Hayden -

*

900 Court St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 - (503) 986-1407 - rep.cedrichayden @ oregonlegislature.gov
P.O. Box 459, Lowell, OR 97452
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